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COPY OF AIR LETTER

L1LOYD S REGISTER OF SHIPPING
71, Fenchurch Street, E.C .4
30th May, 1952.
i
1d

Dear lir, Rundle, ‘er,
" SHWEDACON®

With reference to your letter of 23rd lay regarding
the above shlp, 1t is considered here that the carriage of
0ll fuel in the cofferdam 1s undesirable but it has been
accepted in previous cases and, in the present Instance,
where the Owner seems to specially desire such an arrange-
ment, it may be accepted.

As mentioned in an earlier letter, this 1s
conditional upon no conneectiocn being in existence between
the ship's o1l fuel system and the cargo tank lines or
between the cofferdam and the cargo tank lines.

It 1s hoped that this information suits your
PUrpose.

With kind regards,
Yours sincerely,

L 3y Rundle, Esq.,
| BOMBAY,

|
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